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Our state is inundated with homeless camping or “testing” wherever they want. They 

are an eyesore, they are creating trash that no one picks up, they block sidewalks 

and streets, they have mental health issues, are on drugs, frighten people, commit 

crimes, and make what was once a beautiful we were proud, ugly and embarrassing.  

 

How about you address the housing crisis by creating homes, tiny house 

communities, or subsidized housing that people can afford. Address the mental 

health and drug crisis.  

Clean up our city.  

 

This bill will only make matters worse.  

I absolutely do NOT SUPPORT this bill.  


